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CERTIFIED MAIL NO. 599 142
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED SEP 30 1883

Trigg Drilling Company, Inc.
718 17th St., Suite 1515
Denver, CO 80202 /ﬁ,/j;_m

Dear Hr. “hitham: ?2/

On September 26, 1983, a Sundry Notice concerning repairing well Ho.

Altex Jones #1, S11-T6N-R37H was erroneously approved by this office. “1&41 o
This well is on a Fee lease and the Sundry iHotice should have been p%ﬁ@
sent to the Colorado 011 and Gas Conservation Commission. The tele- \b;l .
phone conversation between you and Ms. Theresa Walsh of our office on

September 28, 1983, confirmed that this was an error and that you sub-

sequently sent the Sundry Notice to the Colorado 0i1 and Gas Conservation
Commission for approval.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Ms.
Walsh at 303-824-8261.

Sincerely,

B
¥ /s/ Terry Plummer
District Manager
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